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North Iowa Christian School 
680 6th St SE  Mason City, IA 50401                          

nicschooloffice@gmail.com      641-423-6440 

MAY 19, 2017  
 “Glorify God…Serve Others” 

  

  
 

May 19 

Last day for Seniors 

*Yearbook orders due – forms in office 

 

May 21 

Graduation Day | 2 PM 

 

May 23 

STO Applications due 

 

May 24 

*3-6 grade to Hampton  

 

May 25 

*K-2: Landfill Tour/West Park 

 

May 25 & 26 

School in Session – Full Days 

 

May 26 

K-2nd grade program/ 

Kindergarten Graduation | 2:30 PM 

 

May 27 

Band Festival  
 

May 30 

Last day of School – Full Day 

 
 

* Indicates additional info in newsletter 

 

School Office Hours: 

Monday-Friday 

8:15 a.m. - 1 p.m.  Jen is here. 

 

Afternoon volunteers: 

Monday: Mrs. Ewalt 

Tuesday: Mrs. Peterson 

Wednesday: Mrs. Taft       

Thursday: Mrs. Reynolds  

Friday: I stay a bit later 

 

 

Please join us this Sunday, May 21, 2 p.m. at Grace Church (440 N Illinois 

Ave. Mason City) as we celebrate our graduating seniors.  

Congratulations Khya, Josh B, Evan, Isaac, Josh V, Matt and Abby!  We 

are so proud of you and pray God’s richest blessings over this next 

chapter of your life.   

 

The North Iowa Band Festival is May 27.  The theme is “Music. Family. 

Fun!”  We are planning an entry in the parade and will need people 

willing to help. Contact a member of the public relations committee if 

interested in helping: Steve VandenBerg, Amy Reynolds, Calley Welch 

and Rachel Stevens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PE Teacher: Mark Hicks is not be able to continue to fill this roll 

for us next year. He will be greatly missed by all! 

Janitor: Teresa Rietjens has done a wonderful job this past year 

for us, but unfortunately their family will be going a different 

direction next year. We wish them much success. 

Secretary: I have loved being back at NICS this year, but I am 

sad to say that I will not be returning for the ‘17-‘18 school year.   

We are excited for the growth of the school, and that we have 

had interest in all of the positions already!  However, please 

spread the word, or if you yourself are interested in any of the 

positions,  please contact the office for an application.  

Applications are to be turned in by June 1. 

Most of all, we appreciate you keeping those the Lord has for 

these positions in prayer.  THANK YOU! 

****** 

Also…if anyone is interested in helping keep the school grounds 

maintained over the summer, we are looking for volunteers to 

help mow the lawn, spray weeds, etc.  Let us know soon as the 

season is upon us. 

NICS JOB OPENINGS 
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FROM THE TEACHERS: 

Kindergarten – John 14:6 “I am the way, the truth, and the life.” 

1st-2nd Grade – See below   

3rd-4th Grade – Bible: Solomon   Memory Verse: Proverbs 2:6-8 

    Science Test – Monday; Marine Mobile due – Tuesday; 

    Social Studies Test - Friday 

5th-6th Grade – They will be working on things in class.  Nothing to report. 

       

1st-2nd Grade Information for May 22-26 
Memory Work: Luke 11:28 “He replied, “Blessed rather are those 

who hear the word of God and obey it.””  

This week’s Snack Schedule (please bring dairy free, non-sugary 

type)   

Those bringing snacks may choose to bring a book to read to the 

class or have the teacher read.  

Monday: Andy      Tuesday: Briley    Wednesday: Moses 

Thursday: (field trip)  Friday: Sam (summer birthday treats) 

 

Spelling Test  A pre-test will be given over these spelling words on 

Tues. May 16. Students who achieve 100% on the pre-test will not 

need to take the post test on Thursday, May 18. 

 

1st Grade  - finished for year 

2nd Grade  one, blue, read, meat, right, blew, meet, red, won, eye, 

ate, oh, heel, I, four, owe, heal, eight, for 

 

Mystery Bag (aka Show and Tell) will be Wednesday. Maryanna 

will have the Mystery Bag this week! Choose something that will fit 

into the bag pertaining to things we are studying this week.   

 

Study Topics: Science: Investigating position & motion 

On May 24, the 3rd-6th 

graders will be heading to 

Beads Lake in Hampton for 

a fun day away to end the 

school year.  (Those who 

ordered lunches those days 

will receive a refund.) 

Please pack a sack lunch 

and a drink.  Wear 

comfortable shoes for hiking 

and playing games. 

Raindate: May 25 

3-6 GRADE DAY AWAY 

On May 25 the K-2nd 

graders will be ending the 

school year with a trip to the 

Landfill of North Iowa.  Also 

planned is a play stop at 

West Park. Students will 

need to bring a sack 

lunch/drink. 

K-2ND GRADE DAY AWAY 


